
What is MSQC? 

Your hospital is a member of the 

Michigan Surgical Quality 

Collaborative (MSQC).  MSQC is a 

statewide group of surgeons and 

hospital staff working together to 

improve the safety and quality of 

general, vascular and gynecologic 

surgeries in Michigan. 

We host several meetings a year to 

share data and identify areas for 

improvement.  Each member site has 

a surgeon leader and a data 

abstractor as part of a team organized 

for quality improvement. 

 

Patient Reported 

Outcomes Surveys 

As part of the MSQC program, we will 

track your recovery over time to see 

how you are doing.  Only you can tell 

us how much better you feel or how 

your activity has changed since your 

surgery. 

You will be asked a set of questions 

one to three months after your 

surgery.  An additional follow-up 

survey may be sent to your email 

address in the future to track your 

progress. 

MSQC surgeons and nurses use this 

information to track your progress 

and ensure that we are providing the 

best care possible to improve surgical 

care and recovery in the state of 

Michigan. 

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Learn More 

 
Michigan Surgical Quality 

Collaborative 
www.msqc.org 

 

Fast Facts 
 

 MSQC launched in 2005 
 

 70 participating hospitals in 
Michigan 

 
 2,000+ participating 

surgeons 
 

 30% decrease in surgical 
site infections (2008-15) 

 
 11% decrease in urinary 

tract infections (2014-15) 
 

 13% decrease in length of 
hospital stay (2008-15) 

 

http://www.msqc.org/

